
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
REFER to the Family and Human Services Committee for discussion the pursuit of a new
Countywide Arts and Culture Plan in Fiscal Year 2020-2021, as recommended by the Arts
and Culture Commission of Contra Costa County (AC5). 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
At the February AC5 monthly meeting, the AC5 commissioners approved submitting this
Board Order to authorize the discussion of a new Arts and Culture Plan at a Family and
Human Services Committee meeting. The Commission is advocating for the execution of a
new Countywide plan and wishes to present on the topic. In Fiscal Year 2018-19, AC5
commissioned the execution of an Arts and Culture Plan Prospectus. AC5 wishes to present
the findings of this Prospectus and more, to determine the feasibility of pursuing execution
of this Plan in Fiscal Year 2020-21. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   03/10/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Julia Taylor,
925.335.1043

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    March  10, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C.116

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David Twa, County Administrator

Date: March  10, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Arts and Culture Commission of Contra Costa County, Cultural Plan



AC5 will not have an opportunity to advocate for a Arts and Culture Plan that the
Commission has determined as a community need. 


